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South Dublin County Council
Corporate Services Dept.

Mr. Brian Hayes, T.D.,

Minister of State w/s/r for Public Service
Reform & the O.P.W.,

Government Buildings,

Upper Merrion Street,

Dublin 2.

14" June, 2011

Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M4/0611

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Deputy Hayes,

The following Motion was Passed at the County Council meeting held on 13" June
2011:

“That this Council, reaffirming our commitment to protect and enhance the
outstanding character and amenity of the Liffey Valley and ensuring that no new
initiative ever weakens or threatens this absolute protection; expresses its
support to both the Taoiseach and the Minister of State for the OPW for the
establishment of a single-coordinating Liffey Valley Partnership, similar to the
successful Dublin Mountain Partnership to bring together the OPW, the four
local authorities and the Liffey Valley Park Alliance to further the protection of
the Liffey Valley as a priority, and to progress achievable, economic and
environmentally-sustainable measures to develop the Liffey Valley’s recreational
and tourism amenity including some of those proposed in the ‘Towards the
Liffey Valley Park’ report, without compromising the Valley's built or natural
heritage; and further recommends that this council as a local authority with both
experience of the Dublin Mountain Partnership and an interest in the Liffey
Valley should offer to play an active role in the establishment of such a
partnership.”

1 should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Go—

ﬁary Maguire,
eetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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